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KALAELOA 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES
June 14, 2022

Hunt contractors are working overtime and 7 days a week to complete construction at the Franklin D.
Roosevelt Ave. and Kamokila Blvd. intersection. Hunt's construction team is working with Costco
Kapolei management to increase traffic flow in the area, and we have also installed additional signage
to minimize driver confusion. 

Curbs, gutters, and sidewalks are being put in along the 1,300-foot stretch of Kamokila Blvd. Access to
Costco Kapolei, Kapolei Judiciary Complex, and Barbers Point Elementary School remains open. The
FDR Ave. and Kamokila Blvd. intersection is currently scheduled to reopen in late July.

Mahalo for your kōkua.

FDR Ave: Changes from 2-lanes to 4-lanes along the entire length of the project with two
lanes in each direction. This new segment will have sidewalks on both sides of the road,
which will increase walkability in the area.

Kamokila Blvd: Kamokila’s 4-lane roadway extends into the Kalaeloa project. The
Kamokila extension will also have two travel lanes going in both directions with bike lanes
continuing on both sides of the roadway.



In June 2021, Hunt began infrastructure construction and significant road improvements in
Kalaeloa to prepare the area for the new VA clinic and new homes being built by Gentry
Homes. This is part of Hunt’s commitment to revitalize Kalaeloa and bring jobs and homes
to the area for local residents.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to create the foundation for the
future of Kalaeloa. Our top priorities are to complete these necessary improvements as
efficiently as possible while providing safe access in and around Kalaeloa with minimal
interruption. Because this is a long-term project, we want to make sure you are able to get
the updates you need in a timely manner. You will find them at our website, and if you have
any questions, feel free to reach out to the email address below:

For more information visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com
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Franklin D. Roosevelt Avenue
Construction on the Daniel Kahikina
Akaka Department of Veterans Affairs
Community-Based Outpatient Clinic is
progressing as planned.

The concrete foundation and
underground utilities have been
installed, and structural columns to
support the clinic are being put into
place. 

Once Hunt Companies completes
construction, the $120 million VA
facility will provide specialized health
care for 87,000 Hawaiʻi veterans.

The 89,000-square-foot facility will
offer primary care, mental health,
audiology, physical and occupational
therapy, dental and prosthetic
services. The clinic is scheduled to
open in late 2023.

Hunt Companies contractors lay foundation of the Daniel Kahikina Akaka
Department of Veterans Affairs Community-Based Outpatient Clinic

VA Community-Based Outpatient Clinic Rendering

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/

